
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 27th September at 2:15 p.m. we are inviting Reception parents in for a play 
and stay session.  

In support of Macmillan, we will be offering parents the chance to purchase refreshments 
with their children and visit their new classrooms. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Aidan Edmunds 

Headteacher  
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